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Ms Kelly McNicol 
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Attn: Chloe Dunlop 

Dear Ms McNicol 

Notice of Section 96(1A) Modification to Altis Warehouse and Logistics Hub 
(SSD 7173 MOD 1) 

Thank you for your letter dated 18 May 2017 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) review and 
comment on the request to modify the Altis Warehouse and Logistics Hub (SSD 7173 MOD 1). 

Roads and Maritime Services will provide a separate response. 

TfNSW do not have any additional comments to provide on the above referenced project. 

If you require further clarification regarding this matter, please don't hesitate to contact Ken Ho, 
Transport Planner on 8202 2426 or via email at ken.ho@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yot sincerely, 

q)7 
Mark Oziriga, 
Prinè.jpal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy and Planning 
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